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Fall River Charter Commission Announces a Series of Public Education Forums

FALL RIVER, August 28, 2017 - The Fall River Charter Commission is pleased to announce
three (3) upcoming educational forums designed to educate the voters on the various
provisions found in the proposed Home Rule Charter.

The forum is intended for any voter who wants to better understand the proposed
home rule charter and what changes are recommended and what remains from the current
charter. A review of the 10 Articles will be provided. The forums are scheduled at the following
dates and locations:

Monday, September 25th at 6:30 pm Government Center Atrium

Tuesday, October 24th at the Morton Middle School Auditorium 6 — 7:30 pm hosted by
Representative Carole Fiola

Monday, October 30th at 6:30 pm at the Kuss Middle School in the Community Room

Michael Miozza, Chair of the Fall River Charter Commission states, “/t is important for people to
understand the changes the charter commission is recommending. This is our city, our charter
and our future and the more informed people are about the recommendations, the more likely
they will support the new home rule charter.”

About the Fall River Charter Commission

The Fall River Charter Commission is an elected 9-member body responsible to review
and revise the current city charter, which was last updated in 1934. After an 18-month process
the commission completed a final report and submitted it to the Attorney General’s office for
legal review. In addition, a majority, minority report and other information can be found on the
city website.

For more information, contact Michael Miozza at (508) 415-7127,
mmiozza@comcast.net or Brenda Venice at (508) 493-9048 blvreadabook@comcast.net.
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